
WELCOME TO LEO ACADEMY TRUST 
Is your child starting school in Reception in September 2024? 

Starting school can be an exciting and anxious time for both you and your child.  
 

LEO Academy Trust have Family Support Workers based at all LEO schools who are 
available to support you and your child with this transition.  

 
We can ensure your children are school ready and prepared for starting school. 

 

SCHOOL READINESS INFORMATION 

We will be running parent drop ins in September but over the Summer holidays 
you can check out the school readiness information on the LEO FSW website  
https://www.leoacademytrust.co.uk/2507/family-support-workers 
 
If you have any concerns about School Readiness, you can speak to a member 
of staff at the school or you can email the FSW team: 
fsw@leoacademytrust.co.uk  
 
Look forward to meeting you in September 
LEO Family Support Team 
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